













## Councilman Kramer seeks volunteers to join him on Saturday, April 18 for District 11's Cleanup



Spring is just around the corner and people will begin venturing outdoors again and notice areas in our community that need cleaning. Like you, I've already noticed litter along our roadways and in our neighborhoods so I'm partnering with Brightside to host a District 11 Wide Cleanup and need volunteers to join Scott and I to

pick up debris. The more people who join us, the more trash we can remove!

We will gather in the parking lot at **Tully Elementary School**, <u>3300 College Drive</u>, **at 8:00 a.m. on Saturday, April 18.** Volunteers will receive a Brightside t-shirt, trash bags, and gloves at no cost. Maps will be provided to teams or volunteers can select their own cleanup locations. The cleanup will end at noon.

## How can I participate?

- 1. Help spread the word! Not everyone receives my electronic newsletter so please help me spread the word by sharing this announcement with neighborhood leaders, home owners association, business groups, scouts, church congregations, sport teams, etc... Don't forget social media!
- 2. Please contact my legislative assistant, Scott, at 574-1111 or **Scott.Harrington@lousivilleky.gov** to sign-up for individuals or groups. Registration is not necessary but helpful to ensure we bring plenty of supplies.